
 
 

Please Welcome GPA Members During Their Christmas Break 
 
Michael Balcomb 
December 18, 2012 
 

Dear Pastors and Community Leaders, 

 

Following is a memo from Roland Platt, Director of GPA regarding the Christmas break when GPA 

members will return to their homes. This program is having a significant impact on the spiritual lives of 

our Blessed Children. Please support them lovingly during their vacation and celebrate their growth with 

your communities. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 
 

Dr. Michael Balcomb 

 

Please Welcome GPA Members During Their Christmas Break 

 

Roland Platt 

December 17, 2012 

 

Dear District Pastors, Pastors and Youth Pastors, 

 

In a few days (December 23), GPA participants will be returning to be with their families and 

communities during the Christmas break. This is a great opportunity for them to reach out to their 

brothers and sisters and share the blessing they have received. 

 

We would like to ask you to give them a warm welcome, and support them in any way you can to set up 

an event for BC's who are high school and college age. Generation Peace Academy is also open to young 

Unificationists who have enough foundation to join a one year program (must be recommended by their 

Pastors). 

 

The participants will decide which day during their break is the best time to hold an event, go through a 

short power-point presentation, perhaps share some testimonies and do something interactive. This year 

they are also going home with some brochures to hand out. 

 

The GPA participants will return to New York to take part in the New Year Workshop on January 4. 

 

Wishing you a great end of 2012, and Thank you for your support! 

 

Roland Platt 

GPA Director 


